
From: Linda Lee [mailto:llee1954@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 3:34 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Design Overlay 
 

My husband and I are new residents to Sellwood. We searched for a long time to find our forever 
home and we choose Sellwood for many reasons but primarily for the small town, quaint and 
friendly feel of the neighborhoods. We deserve a Design Overlay to keep Sellwood as it is. 

Thank you, 
Linda and Jonathan Lee 
1404 SE Miller St 
Portland 97202 

 


